
12th September, 2022  

Term 3: Week 9 

Phone: (02) 69 756154 

Email: Weethalle-   
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Principal: Jason Hurley 

Weethalle Public School 

Empowering Learners for their future 

Term 3 will conclude this Friday 23
rd

 September. A 
big congratulations to all students on their efforts this term 
and a big thank you to the staff, Mrs Cavanagh, Mrs Fing, 
Mrs Healy  and Miss Kel on all the work they have put in to 

making this a fantastic term.  

We have decided to move the ‘Bring your Wheels to 
School Day to Friday, due to heavy rain being predicted for 
Wednesday. Our end of term assembly will still go ahead 

on Wednesday at 2:30pm in the Library.  

Breakfast club has been a hit and will continue throughout 
term 4. All students can have either toast or cereal for free 
each morning of the week. For those students looking for a 
second or third helping we ask if they could donate a gold 

coin, to ensure we can keep up with the demand.  

This Thursday is a National Day of Mourning for Queen 
Elizabeth II and will be a full day public holiday. The school 
will not be 
operational on this 

day.  

We hope all of our 
families have a 
fantastic break and 
we look forward to 
seeing you all 
return in term 4 on 
Monday 

10
th

 October.  

Jason Hurley 
Principal 

 

From the Principal 

Wednesday, 21st Sept 

Whole School Assembly 

2:30pm.  

Thursday, 22nd Sept 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

Friday, 23rd Sept 

‘Bring your Wheels to 

School’ day 

Last Day Term 3 
 

Monday 10th October 

School Resumes for Term 4 

Monday 17th October. 

Primary Public Speaking 



Bring your wheels to school day! 

Moved to Friday23rd September 
As part of our whole school Class Dojo reward and  Road Safety 

Education Program we will be hosting a bring your wheels to school 

day.  

Parents and students are reminded that appropriate safety 

equipment must be warn while using their wheels in the 

playground. Which means helmets for bicycles and scooters and helmets, knee pads and wrist 

guards for any students who bring along roller skates or  roller blades.  

 END OF TERM ASSEMBLY  

Wednesday 21st September 2:30pm.  

Location:  Quadrangle outside Library  

(Weather Permitting).  

 

 

The last  ITAV playgroup for 

Term 3 will be at Weethalle 

School tomorrow, 20th 

September at 10:30 am. 

If you would like to attend 

please RSVP by COB today  

phone or text - 0407249479. 

Toy library will be available. 






